

5225 W. Vliet St., P.O. Box 2181 Milwaukee, WI 53201-2181 (414) 475-8001 • mps.milwaukee.k12.wi.us

February 2, 2016

## SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND U.S. MAIL

Jim Owczarski City Clerk City Hall 200 E. Wells Street, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re: Request for Extension of Time

Dear Mr. Owczarski:

Thank you for your letter dated January 25, 2016, extending the deadline to respond to the information request dated January 15, 2016. We respectfully request an additional extension to formulate a response. We will make every attempt to provide a response by February 29, 2016.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Best,

Darienne B. Driver, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Copy: Gina M. Spang, MPS Chief of Staff

ventel Din

2011 FEB -5 A 11: 51